
 
 

  

Subject: Reclaimed Water ROFC Power Supply – Anthem HOA & Country Club Coordination  
 
Hello! 
 
 
 
The City of Henderson, in conjunction with NV Energy, is performing work on a power supply 
vault located in your HOA’s area. Construction has been extended and this work will continue 
through the end of February 2024. 
 
As indicated in the attached map, the “existing underground reclaimed water vault” is the vault 
location, at the northeast corner of the Anthem Parkway and Anthem Club Drive intersection. 
The project is in final construction phase, so there will only be minor construction activities in 
the vault area. 
 
There is no action required from the HOA for these improvements. This project will include 
minimal disruptions to the residents nearby. Construction work hours are from 6am-6pm. The 
road won’t be closed to through traffic and there may be flaggers to guide traffic. Also, since 
this is a reclaimed waterline and not the potable line, water services will not be disrupted.  
 
We thank you for your understanding during construction. For more information, please visit 
https://www.cityofhenderson.com/government/departments/utility-services or with specific 
questions, please email utilitiescommunications@cityofhenderson.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Department of Utility Services 
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